
PRAISE THE LORD when things are up and 
PRAISE THE LORD when things are down!  It 
is more difficult to praise God when things in 
our lives are not going as well as we desire, 
but we are to praise God IN ALL THINGS.  
Wherever we may be on the scale of “ups and 
downs,” may we just praise the Lord!  During 

Biblical battles in the Old Testament, singing and shouting 
were a great part of the victory that was enjoyed.  May God 
bless us as we journey on. 
 

WELCOME to our new members: 
Nathanael Cahoon 
Kenny Gullette, Jr. 

 
REMINDER:  Keep praying for our upcoming 
revival.  We need a united effort and a “wall  
of prayer.”  Prayer is the KEY that opens the 

door.  Mark your calendar for the November 14-17 meeting 
with Evangelist Benny Beckum.  O, Lord, send us a revival! 

 

There will be a special meeting for ALL 
SUNDAY SCHOOL WORKERS, or those who 

may be interested in working in Sunday 
School, on October 24th at 4:45 p.m.  This            

is a very important meeting. 
 

MISSIONS CONFERENCE:  A brochure is being 
readied for you to have as a prayer reminder.  

Conference dates are  November 28 - December 1. 

 

 

STAND UP FOR AMERICA  
RALLY...October 29th at 10:30 

a.m. in Raleigh.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

PRAY for the Cajiuats as they 
are on deputation during 

much of the month                               
of October. 

 

HOME MISSIONARY  
Daryl & Shirley Bonifacius 

H.E.L.P. Ministry 

 
 

FOREIGN MISSIONARY 
Eric & Jessica Porterfield 

Blind Faith Ministries 
 
 

MINISTRY 
Faith Christian Academy 

 
 

STAFF MEMBER 
Judy Berryman 

 
 

  SHUT-IN   
Charlotte Little 

71 Pinecrest Drive, SW 
Concord 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHER 
7th-12th Grade Boys 

Morris Tyree 
 
 

PREACHER OF THE WEEK 
Darrell Cox - Mocksville, NC 

Trinity Baptist Church 
 
 

USHER OF THE WEEK 
Eric Cox 

 
 

CHOIR MEMBER 
Nancy Pauley 

 
 

SERVICE MEMBER 
Cameron Phillips 

Serving in the Nursery:  Jennifer Gibson/Myra Whitley 

PRAY FOR OUR SICK… 
Willie Gilmore        Betty Smith  Margaret McClain 
Ron Perkins       Danny Love  Brett Stancil           
Tom Zahrndt       Betty Morrison       Amber Bailey 
Charlie Marshall      Mike Stancil  Tommy Tyner 
Margaret Long      Ginny Gantt   Glenn Coleman   
Teresa Alexander      Hollie Craig  Carol Kitzmiller 
Cathy Beaver       Wayne Rice  Katie Emerson 
Barbara O’Daniel      Billy Cook   Gary Bowman 
Rudolph Outlaw      Henry Hunter  Curtis Stegall 
Roger Tolliver       Wanda Morgan  Hunter Morgan  
Bitan Viziria       Tony Simmons, Sr. 
Juanita Gainey 
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